
 

Hull Music Dance Festival 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians & Students, 
 
Ahead of the Hull Music Dance Festival here’s some information regarding extra rehearsals: 
 
Extra Rehearsals (at NAPA): 
Intermediate & Senior students only. 
Thursday 30th January 2025: 5pm – 7.30pm  
Thursday 6th February 2025: 5pm – 7.30pm 
Thursday 13th February 2025: 5pm – 7.30pm  
 
All Students: 
Sunday 2nd February 2025: 10am – 1pm (£5) 
Sunday 16th February 2025: 10am – 2pm (£5) 
 
A detailed schedule will be sent out in the following weeks.  
 
Please ensure you’ve returned any trophies to the dance department won in the February 2024 
competition by Saturday 11th January 2025. 
 
More information will be provided as soon as possible. 
 
In the meantime, if there is anything we can assist you with, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Julie Lovewell  
Head of Dance  


